
           
   

    URGENT MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
To: All media 
 
Attention: News Editors & Journalists 
 
Date: 13 April 2019 
 
For the urgent attention of all media houses 
 
Mayor Phala sends her condolences after 02 pre-school children died in Tjibeng road 
accident. 
 
The Mayor of Fetakgomo Tubatse Local Municipality: Cllr. Phala Tlakale Naume send her 
message of condolences to the families of the victims of the 02 pre-school children who died when 
a minibus taxi collided head-on with NP200 at an intersection Tjibeng road near R37 on the 12 
April 2019. 
 
The minibus driver and his three passenger’s sustained minor injuries at Mankweng hospital. We 
wish them speedy recovery. 
 
"It is in this regard that we convey our deepest and heartfelt condolences and prayers to the 
families of the 02 deceased children. The people of Fetakgomo Tubatse mourn with the bereaved 
families. 
 
I would like to once again urge our road users, drivers and pedestrians alike to always exercise 
caution on the road. 
 
#ArriveAlive 
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